Thanking key workers in care homes-

I’m a mum of 2 girls at Bucks schools and I also work in Adult Social Care commissioning. The care homes have worked tirelessly during the Covid-19 pandemic and we are trying to find a way to thank them. We are hoping to send a wellbeing package to 200+ Residential and nursing home settings to thank the staff including cleaners, chefs and care staff for looking after our elderly residents and those with learning disabilities and physical disabilities.

I think they would really appreciate knowing young people in their local community are thinking of them so if you have time, please consider painting an A4 or A3 rainbow or other thank you message / image, ideally by Friday 19th June, and posting to: 

Jude Walker, Commissioning Officer, All Age Disability, County Hall, Walton Street, Aylesbury, Bucks, HP20 1UA or email a picture or message to Jude.walker@buckinghamshire.gov.uk

If we receive more contributions than we need for the care homes we could think about sending them to teachers, taxi drivers, bus drivers and so on as they are all keeping Bucks working during the crisis. 
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